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October 18, 2018

The Honorable J. French Hill

PRESERVE
ARKANSAS

restore, redev e’/ap revitalize

Representing the Second District of Arkansas

P.O. Box 7841
Little Rock, AR 72217

Dear Congressman Hill,

Thank you for co-sponsoring the Restore Our Parks and Public Lands Act
(HL.R. 6510). As you know, this legislation provides a dedicated source of
funding to address the $11.6 billion maintenance backlog in our National
Parks. The funding provided through the Restore Our Parks and Public
Lands Act will make our National Parks safe and accessible and ensure the
preservation of our country’s most important historic resources for

generations to come.

Agam, we thank you for your support of this legislation and all you do to
further the efforts of preservation and conservation in Arkansas.
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